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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region V 
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210 
Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368 

Attention: Mr. J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator 

Dear Sir: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361 and 50-362 
Special Report - Status Report 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 1, 2 and 3 

Pursuant to Section 6.9.2 of Appendix A, Technical Specifications to Operating 
Licenses NPF-10 and NPF-15 for San Onofre Units 2 and 3, respectively, this 
submittal provides the required 30-Day Special Report on the status of a 
change in the radwaste solidification system.  

On April 1, 1985, the solid radwaste system contract expired between 
Chem-Nuclear, Inc., the previous vendor of NRC approved solidification services 
for San Onofre Units 1, 2 and 3, and SCE. SCE replaced Chem-Nuclear, Inc.  
with Nuclear Packaging Inc. (NuPac), who is in the process of receiving NRC 
approval of their solidification process, for solidification services at 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station (SONGS) Units 1, 2 and 3.  

NuPac's topical report, TP-02-NP, which addresses their radwaste process, was 
submitted for NRC review in August 1984. NuPac will dewater wet radwaste at 
SONGS for shipment in high integrity containers in accordance with this 
topical report. Until NRC approval has been received, no wastes have been or 
will be processed. NRC approval is considered imminent.  
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Mr. J.. B. Martin - 2- June 3, 1985 

If you require any additional information, please so advise.  

Sincer ly, 

cc: F. R. Huey (USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, Units 1, 2 and 3) 
A. J. D'Angelo (USNRC Resident Inspector, Unit 1) 
J. P. Stewart (USNRC Resident Inspector, Units 2 and 3) 
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